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TO THE OREGON SENATE COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES: 
 
PLEASE pass Senate Bill 268, which you will be hearing on February 26!   Support tax deductions for pet adoption—it’s the 
right thing to do!!! 
 
My friends and colleagues and I will be watching this bill closely, and believe that passing it is one more way in which Oregon 
can continue its tradition of leadership for the country. 
 
Thank you very much, 
 
 
 
 
Robin E. Russell 
 
McMinnville, Or. 
 


